
ROTARACT CLUB  

MOTHER’S FEEDING AWARENESS PROGRAMME 
In view of Mother’s Feeding Awareness Week, Rotaract Club of St. Joseph’s College 

organised an awareness programme on mother’s feeding - a joint venture with the Rotary 

Club of Cuddalore. Two Hundred girl students benefited out of the programme. Dr. 

Nagarajan and Dr. N. Hafiza enlightened the students on the advantages of mother’s feeding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A fruitful interaction between the students and the doctors was the highlight of the 

programme. A panel of six doctors answered the various questions put forth by the students. 

Mrs. Jeyanthii Ravichandran, Head, Department of English and Rotaract Coordinator 

organised the programme.  
 


